

Information Letter no. 15-2012

Dear Member Federations,

as follow-up to our Information Letter no. 11-2012 of 13.04.2012 we can now inform you about the registration and referees fees for the U-23 Championships in Bratislava.

Comparing with the fees for last year in Kazan you will find that the Bratislava organisers have very carefully calculated the costs which will occur at this championship, taking into consideration that for many federations the trip to the Slovakian capital will be more economic.

Last year in Kazan organisers had to charge the following fees:

Individual registration: 60 EUR Team registration: 160 EUR Referees fee: 110 EUR

For Bratislava the fees will be (as partly already mentioned on their website):

Individual registration: 40 EUR Team registration: 140 EUR

Referees fee: 70 EUR

This referee fee is almost exactly calculated by expected costs for referees, known as per today.

For further information you can go our website and click on the Bratislava U-23.

Best regards

Max Geuter General Secretary

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info

www.eurofencing.info